Patients and Congressmen Must Team up to 
Fight for Stable Health Care for Patients

Dear Congressman _________________,

Our health care system is broken. It is hard to find a primary care doctor because they are not paid enough to stay open. Recently I heard about the Medical Home. I think this is where a patient has one primary care doctor in charge of making sure everyone who sees the patient is on the same page. That doctor is like the conductor of an orchestra – the one who knows where to put all the pieces of music and make sure they fit. As a patient this idea sounds good to me. I want a doctor who knows me, knows all my health care pieces, and makes sure all the pieces fit.

So what is the problem?  There are not enough doctors to do that type of work because it is not valued by the government or insurance companies. The primary care doctor, the conductor, does not receive enough money to do all that work and pay for his office and office staff. To pay for his office and his office staff he has to see a lot of patients fast, and I do not think that is fair. When is he supposed to make sure my health care pieces fit?

I ask you to please support my primary care doctor. Please make sure I can have a real Medical Home with a doctor who can stay in practice long enough to take care of me and maybe even my children. I ask you to make sure my doctor is paid fairly for the work he does for me so he can keep his office open and not have to see so many patients so fast. Then he should have the time he needs to put all of my health care pieces together. 

Thank you for taking time to read my letter.

Sincerely,

